
 

 
 

unOfficial ​Meeting Minutes from February 5th, 2019 meeting 
Accepted at the March, 2019 Meeting 

 
Steve Forrest called the February 5th  meeting at the Belmont Fire Station to order at 6:45 

 
● Treasurer's Report- ​Current balance $29,740.98, in addition to $10,000  in savings. 

There was a motion to accept the Treasurer’s report  by Steve Forrest and seconded by 
Mike Poulin.  It was voted on ​unanimously to accept. 

 
● Secretary's Report-​The November 4th  meeting minutes were motioned to be accepted 

as read, by Curt Marcheux and seconded by MIke Poulin.  It was voted on ​unanimously 
to accept.  

Trails 
● Open discussion on traction bars and rubber tracks for new Tucker​.   ​Transmission is a 

learning transmission.  Shifts hard, it is the way it was originally trained.  Had a gelling 
problem in severe cold.  Mike Poulin remeded.  Getting filter housing changed under 
warranty. 

● Trails were looking awesome.  After warm up, most likely will be closed by the weekend. 
● Drew from Londonderry club looking to take over Greendale trails.  Curt shared his 

frustrations with dealing with government.  Open discussion about Greendale trail and 
National Forest.  Steve Forrest will reach out to him. 

● VAST has sold approximately 17,000 TMAs.  Up more than last year. 
● Lake signs are up.  Pictures will be sent to VAST at Matt.  Need to follow VAST 

protocol for liability purposes. 
 

President’s Report 
● Reroute to get off of Huk’s property.  
● Meeting change to 
● Fundraising ideas: Gun raffle, ATV, etc… 
● First grooming payment received, big relief.  Fluids will be expensive every year.  Steve 

Forrest stressed maintenance.  
● $10,803 received for last year for grooming.  Payment for tucker is $12,500 

 



 

● Need to get more input from members as to what they are looking for. Emails or 
Facebook.  Need more interaction and input. 

  
● Curt Marchex motioned to have meetings on the first Tuesday of every month at 6:30 

p.m. Steve Forest seconded it. It was voted on ​unanimously to accept.  
 

 
 

Next meeting Tuesday March 5, 2019 
 
Meeting was called to a close at 8:00 by Steve Forrest. 

 
Prepared By: 
Michael McAtee, Secretary 
(802)353-8222 (802)259-3432 
mdmcatee88@gmail.com 

 


